
Patient Perspective 

I participated in this program since February 2022. During this time, I noticed several gains 

including my ability to secure sitting at the edge of the mat and independently secure standing 

with a standard walker. I realized that I am still using my arms to achieve these important 

functions. However, these functions were not even possible before the implantation. Most 

recently with the help of the team, I managed to achieve stepping between parallel bars and then 

stepping overground with using the standard walker. I understand that my walking pattern is far 

from normal but, with training and remapping of the leads, I am on the path to achieve this 

pattern with hips and knees flexion.  

 


